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Winter Comes in the New Year
We hope you enjoyed the holidays with family and friends. We are enjoying our'Northern
Maine winter. Lots of cold to kill those overwintering Colorado potato beetles and leftover
volunteer potatoes. The Caribou weather office has recorded over 70 inches of snow so far.

- Our boys, Peter and Caleb, saved up their potato harvest money and are snowboarding at the
local hill, Mars Hill Mountain; which you can see on the cover of our 2002 Maine Potato
Catalog. All the best in the Jnew year. -- Jim and Megan

SPECIAL INTERNET OFFER: Get one pound of organic garlic -- a $11.95 value -- FREE with
any order of $35 or more placed before January 25, 2004, Simply mention code WPF68 when
you order. Orders must be shipped by January 30, 2004.

Enjoy Some Island Sunshine

In the middle of a snowy January, some balmy island sunshine
sure sounds inviting. We take ours in the form of Island
Sunshine potatoes, golden-fleshed and delicious.

The island in question is our neighbor, Prince Edward Island,
where the Loo brothers, both organic farmers, bred Island
Sunshine -- after thirty years of trying -- to be highly resistant
to potato late blight. What they developed is one of the tastiest
potatoes you'll ever try, and one of the best for boiling because
it holds its shape. Island Sunshine is also great for oven fries.

A very late season potato, Island Sunshine grows lots of tubers,
makes decent yields and is extremely easy to grow. For more
information, click on the "Enjoy Some Island Sunshine” headline
above.

Island Sunshine is available by the pound or as part of our
January Potato Sampler of the Month. Of course, it is also

available as certified seed potatoes.

Underground Rodent Problems

Q. Most of my crop this past year was eaten by some kind of
rodent that dug tunnels to the potatoes and ate them
underground. I set traps on the surface, thinking they were
voles or mice. I caught a baby shrew, but nothing else. Please
give me some ideas on how to protect my potatoes this year! --
P.H., Spokane, WA

A. We haven't found rodents to be a big problem here in Maine.
There is a possibility it is a large larva of some kind such as the
white grub larva of the June bug. Some things you might try: If
you're mulching with straw, which may be attractive to rodents,
try another type of mulch. Perhaps a no-fly-zone of buzzed off
grass around the garden would help. Or can you borrow a
neighbor's cat? We're big fans of barn cats.

For more ideas, contact your local cooperative extension
service. There's also a wealth of information on organic and
sustainable agriculture at the wonderful ATTRA website. Go to
www.attra.org or click on the link on the "Underground Rodent
Problems" headline above. -- Jim









